
Pass HB 3309: Support Accessible Housing for 
People with Disabilities and Older Oregonians 
We support HB 3309-2 to increase the quantity and quality of accessible units for people with 
disabilities and older adults and to report annually on the number of accessible units in Oregon. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 
 

 


